
Greetings Wildcats!! Welcome to the 2023-2024 

school year! 

As I begin my 23rd year in education, my 18th year 

in Broward, and my FIRST year at The Glen, I am 

very excited to work with you as we build on the 

successes from last year and continue to strive for 

great things. 

Remember: 

- every day is a clean start 

– own your choices and decisions (and reach out 

for support when you need it) 

– there are so many great clubs, organizations, and activities happening on our 

campus – so get involved (or see me to start a new one!!) 

– never quit on yourselves – no matter how tough things get. Tomorrow is always a 

new day! 

- you are remarkable and the world needs to see just how awesome you are. 

I know we will achieve amazing things this year, as we work together to be better 

than we were yesterday. 

Always follow the Glen House Rules and show your school pride: 

Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe 

  

Make good choices and be kind to everyone! 

Dr. Norris 

Principal 

#ThisIsUs #HearUsRoar 

 


